To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to request that Emergency Declarations and Executive orders are ended today in
regards to Covid-19. Please end all mandates for masking and vaccines. The data and fact that
we have lived with this virus for 2 years now indicates that this is no longer useful mitigation.
These Mandates are in violation of the Nurmberg Code, First Amendment.

Thank you for doing what is right,

Cheri Rizio
RizioCheri@gmail.com
203-520-4785
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